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Camborne, ON – Happy 150th Birthday Canada Day- July 1st, 2017 

Our great Canadian Flag will fly high, throughout Hamilton Township to celebrate 

Canada’s 150th Birthday. 

We will also celebrate with community events all across Northumberland County, 

organized and led by the individuals, organizations and volunteers that 

are regularly involved in making our Township and County a diverse and exciting 

place to live and visit. Invite your friends and family from far and wide to join in all 

the festivities. 

I encourage everyone to be a part of the celebrations in any way you can and enjoy 

the true north, strong and free. 

Happy Canada Day from Hamilton Township Council, Staff and Firefighters. Please 

find individual celebratory messages from our Council members below: 

“I wish everyone a very happy, healthy and memorable Canada Day!  A 150 years in the making 

- it is quite a special time here in Hamilton Township, in Northumberland County and across this 

great Country. My very best wishes to you.” – Mayor, Mark Lovshin 

“On behalf of myself and my family, I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a 

Joyous and Happy 150th Canada Day Birthday and may it be a memorable and enjoyable event 

for all.”-- Deputy Mayor, Gary Woods. 

“It is hard to believe, we are already half way through the year, but July 1st is here.  Like many 

of you, I am looking forward to celebrating Canada's 150 Birthday this weekend.  Please have a 

happy and safe holiday”. – Councillor, Scott Jibb 

“We have lots to celebrate. We live in one of the nicest communities in one of the greatest 

countries in the world. Have a safe 150th celebration.” – Councillor, Bill Cane 

“Birthdays are special milestones to celebrate.  A 150th celebration of a Country is a once in a 

lifetime event.  Please accept my wishes to you, your friends and families for a special 

milestone day.  Happy Canada Day!” – Councillor, Pat McCourt 

For further information, please contact: 

Mayor Mark Lovshin                                                       Arthur Anderson 

905-885-4048                                                                 Chief Administrative Officer 

mlovshin@cogeco.ca                                                     905-342-2810 Ext.111 

                                                                               aanderson@hamiltontownship.ca 
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